
Employee Awareness Message 

Dear Team, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to safeguarding our organization's information and 

technology assets, we are launching a Cybersecurity Policy Awareness Campaign. 

This campaign aims to educate all employees on our cybersecurity policies, the importance of 

data protection, and how to recognize potential threats. 

Campaign Objectives: 

• Increase awareness of cybersecurity policies 

• Provide training on identifying phishing attempts 

• Encourage safe password practices 

• Foster a culture of security within our workplace 

We encourage everyone to participate in the upcoming training sessions and to review the 

attached cybersecurity policy document. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Together, we can ensure a safer 

environment. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


